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Registration Opens for Situational
Awareness Workshop at Safety Town

Thursday, October 31, 2024
Posted by Brandon Fountain

The Caddo Parish Sheriff’s Office Community Relations & Crime Prevention Unit is hosting a Situational
Awareness Workshop designed specifically for senior citizens aged 55 and up. This interactive workshop will
take place at Safety Town, located at 8910 Jewella Ave at the west end of the Summer Grove parking lot on two
upcoming dates: Saturday, November 9, and Saturday, November 23, from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Each
workshop session is open to 35 participants, with registration open now.

The Situational Awareness Workshop will focus on helping participants increase their awareness and safety in
public spaces. Attendees will gain practical safety tips and learn about services offered to seniors by the Caddo
Parish Sheriff's Office. Participants will also have the opportunity to enroll in these services on-site.

Interested participants are encouraged to secure their spot early, as space is limited. For more information or to
register, please contact Deputy Billie Nickleberry at (318) 698-7233 or by email at
billie.nickleberry@caddosheriff.org.

This workshop provides a valuable opportunity for senior citizens to enhance their personal safety skills and
connect with resources available through the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office.
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 Attachments


